
KINDERGARTEN TEAM NEWS

Dear Parents/Student:

I want to welcome you to Park Shore 2021-2022 and to our 
Kindergarten class.  My name is Mrs. McGuire and I am so excited to start this 
new school year with you. Miss Pat will be our assistant in the class and she is 
so happy to be spending the year with your student as well. We will have so 
many exciting experiences throughout the year. I can’t wait to share them all 
with you.

Be assured that I will do my best to make this school year an 
enjoyable time for your child, but also a time filled with real learning. The 
skills we practice daily in kindergarten are the building blocks for your child's 
future success in school. I know if we all work together, we can make this a 
wonderful year for the students.

If you are sending lunch and snacks in with your student I would ask 
that you have them in a lunch box with a cooler pack. We will be keeping the 
lunch boxes in our classroom, separated, in the coat area. We will be having two 
snacks during the day. Please label snack 1 and snack 2. This will make it easier 
for the students to be responsible for their food choices. Park Shore will be 
having hot lunch this year (if you have signed up for it). This lunch provides one 
snack so you will need to send in another snack for your child to enjoy during 
the day. 

Park Shore has scheduled a meet the teacher event on Wednesday, 
September 1st at_____,  I hope that you will be able to attend.  During this 
event I will let you know about the classroom and what you can expect this 
year.  If you are unable to attend I will get all the information that we talk 
about to you during that week. 
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I would also be asking you to send in the following items: 
▪ An extra outfit for your child, (even in Kindergarten accidents happen 

(those juice/milk cups sometimes just jump off the table)) 
▪ Extra Masks (if this becomes the protocol or you would like your child 

to wear one)
▪ A good size backpack-each day, so that we can send home our class 

work, projects, homework and any school notices.

Enclosed you will find instructions to sign up for REMIND.  This 
is an app that allows me to keep in contact with you during the year.  
Please take a few minutes and sign up for REMIND.  This is a great way 
for me to keep you informed of classroom happenings and other events 
throughout the year.  

If ever you have any questions or concerns please call the office. 
If I am available to speak with you I will, but if not you can leave a 
message and I will get back to you during the day. 

To my students: I hope that you had an amazing summer.  I 
can’t wait to hear all about the adventures that you and your families had 
during your time off.  It is hard to believe that it is time for school to 
start again, but I am so excited to meet each and every one of you.   It is 
going to be a year full of fun, excitement, fun, learning, and even more fun 
– I can’t wait to start.  

Sincerely, 
Mrs. McGuire




